
From: Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>  Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 9:53 AM To: 
Amanda Heinke <a.heinke@fehrandpeers.com> Cc: Tom Gaul 
<T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com> Subject: Re: 3600 Wilshire - Traffic Study 

Hi Amanda, 

I believe the analysis is still valid based on the conservative cumulative project list and growth 
rate assumptions. 

Wes 

Wes Pringle. P.E. Transportation 
Engineer Metro Development Review100 S. 
Main Street, 9th FloorLos Angeles, 
CA  90012Cell Phone: 213-718-0713 

Los Angeles Department of Transportation 
213.972.8482 
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